
 
 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

 
 
 
 
It is hereby ordered by the Secretary of the Board that the Regular Meeting of the Big Bear City 
Community Services District Board of Directors scheduled for 5:00 p.m. on Monday, February 
21, 2022, be adjourned to the next Regular Meeting on Monday, March 7, 2022, at 5:00 p.m., at 
139 E. Big Bear Blvd., Big Bear City, California, 92314. This meeting will be held via 
teleconference. 
 
 
 
 
            
      Morgan Szabad 
      Secretary of the Board of Directors 
               Big Bear City Community Services District 
      
            
        
     
 
 
February 16, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           Morgan Szabad


	Secretary of the Board of Directors

